
PLEASE maintain the tax deductible status of donations to Special Religious Education in our schools. 

This is a pillar of our society and an aspect of education that is not covered in state school 

curriculums. 

It would contradict the Australian government’s long-term commitment to multicultural, multiethnic 

and multi-religious tolerance by discriminating against religious groups and may deprive the next 

generation of the opportunity to learn about religious beliefs that they would otherwise not know of. 


